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Our ref: PAN-400127 Your ref: <Enter Client Reference> 

Ms Ana-Marie Pose 

Transport for NSW 

Level 10, 231 Elizabeth Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2150 

27 March 2024 

Subject: – Request for Response to Submissions – Static signage on Cowpasture Road, 

Bossley Park (DA 23/11560) 

Dear Ms Pose 

I refer to the above Part 4 development application for proposed static signage at 

Cowpasture Road, Bossley Park that was lodged on 2 February 2024 (PAN-400127). 

The Department publicly exhibited the proposal from 12 March 2024 to 25 March 2024 

inclusive and notified relevant public authorities and neighbouring land owners. The 

Department received no submissions during the exhibition period but has subsequently 

received feedback from Fairfield City Council commenting on the proposal. 

A copy of the feedback is enclosed for your consideration. 

The Department requests that you review and respond to the issues raised in the feedback 

by Friday 12 April 2024 via the NSW Planning Portal. If you are unable to provide the 

requested information within in this timeframe, you are required to provide, and commit to, a 

timeframe detailing the provision of this information. This request for information is made in 

accordance with section 36 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021 

(the Regulation).  

In accordance with Part 4 Division 4 of the Regulation, the assessment period ceases to run 

from the date of this request until the information is provided. At the date of this letter, 21 

days have elapsed in the assessment period. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Sam Kelly, Planning Officer on (02) 9995 5733 or 

via email at sam.kelly@planning.nsw.gov.au or Lisa Mitchell, Team Leader on (02) 92746284 

or via email at lisa.mitchell@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lisa Mitchell 

Team Leader 

Transport and Water Assessments 

as delegate for the Minister for Planning and Public Spaces 

encl. 
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